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Tuesday 5th November, 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Welcome back to the new half term and I hope that you have all enjoyed a good half term and have 
come back ready and refreshed for the run up to Christmas.  
 
It was lovely to see so many of you at the Harvest Service at the end of last half term and thank you for 
your donations which we have asked Reverend Karen to take to the Food Bank for us. I would also like 
to thank the staff and members of the PFA who made the disco on the last Thursday of term such a 
success. 
 
Staff Changes: 
 
We are welcoming Mrs Halpin back to school today. However, Mrs Halpin has decided to resign from her 
post at the end of this term and I would like to take this opportunity to thank her for all the work that she 
has done at the school over the six years she has been with Cavendish and to wish her well for the 
future. 
 
Mrs Rachel Clayton who worked with the Owls classroom last half term will not be returning to the 
school. I am grateful for all of the work that Mrs Clayton did with Owls. We have been fortunate to 
appoint Mrs Liza Colville to work with the class going forwards. 
 
I know that change is always concerning and I acknowledge that there has been a lot of change over a 
short period of time. However, it is our intention to improve Cavendish School and that everything that 
we do has this aim in mind. If you would like to discuss this further with either myself of Mrs Allsopp 
please contact the school office or leave either of us a message on Class Dojo. 
 
Remembrance Day and Royal British Legion 
We are selling poppies and other items of behalf of the Royal British Legion in school this week.  If you 
would like to purchase any items please send your child to school with cash. Please join us on the village 
green at 10.45am on 11th November for a service of Remembrance.   
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Parents Evenings: 
 
We are currently in the process of organising Parents Evenings. The dates that have been agreed for 
Woodpeckers and Robins class are Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 20th November. The times for Owls 
class will be confirmed and these will be sent out on Class Dojo as soon as they are confirmed. 
 
 
Anti-Bullying Week: 
 
The week beginning 11th November as well as being Remembrance Day also marks the beginning of 
Anti Bullying Week. The children will be completing a number of activities and also attending a special 
assembly on Tuesday morning alongside other schools in the country. Though we do not have a big 
bullying problem in the school, it is always important to raise the profile of good behaviour and positive 
relationship and we know that this works successfully. 
 
Children In Need Day: 
 
On Friday 15th November it is Children In Need day. This year we would ask that children come to school 
dressed in Pudsey type spots and bring in a £1 as a donation to the fund raising. 
 
In my next newsletter we will be outlining all of the activities that we are doing in the run up to Christmas. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Sean Cornish 
Interim Executive Headteacher 

 

  

  

 


